APPENDIX 3

From: Philip Lowery

Sent: 09 April 2020 13:03

To: Busfield, Louise

Cc: Licensing Com

Subject: Re: Christchurch Food Festival
Dear Louise

Many thanks for your feedback which is appreciated and understood.

Apologies for the delay in responding, unfortunately at the moment all our staff (save me) are furloughed during this
very difricult time. In addition the festival was postponed to the August Bank Holiday which of course will be
reviewed as we get nearer the time, in light of the government guidelines available at that time.

As such, some of the elements of what we had already planned will inevitably change nearer to August, particularly
in relation to participants/traders at the festival and where they will therefore be located.

We are more than happy to provide the information that you may be looking for in regards to the application,
however it would be extremely helpful if you could list exactly what you would require form us. It is likely that we
will have most of this available and will be able to provide.

Many thanks for your help

Kind regards
Philip




